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Resolution Stating Polling Place for the Village Election 
 

Please take notice that at the Special Board meeting of the Village Board of 
Trustees, for the Village of Rhinebeck, N.Y. held on January 15th, 2015 the 
following resolution was offered by Mayor Heath Tortarella and seconded by 
Trustee Heinz Sauer and unanimously adopted.  
 
The next general Village election for officers will be held on Wednesday, March 
18th, 2015. No person shall be entitled to vote in this election unless they are 
registered with the County Board of Elections and on the County Voter 
Registration list. Residents of the Village of Rhinebeck must register with the 
County Board of Elections by March 6th, 2015 to be included on the county list for 
the March 18th, 2015 Village election. If you are already registered with the county 
at your current address, you do not have to register with the county again to vote. 
The Village of Rhinebeck no longer holds a Village Registration Day. 
 
Voting for the forthcoming election shall be conducted Wednesday, March 18th, 
2015 from noon to 9:00pm, at the Rhinebeck Town Hall, 80 East Market St., 
Rhinebeck, N.Y. The Town Hall is handicapped accessible. 
 
 
Patricia D. Coon 
Clerk  

 


